
 Refreshments will be served!!! 

Please RSVP with  
Monica Veth prior to the 

event: 
monicave@lchealth.org  

Date: Wednesday, March 30, 2016 

Time: 4:30pm-6:00pm 

Courageous  
Conversations: 

Why Talking About Race is 
Important 

Location: Lowell Community Health Center 

Community Health Education Center, 6th Floor 

161 Jackson St. 

Lowell, MA 01852 

Join the Violence Prevention Coalition 

for a conversation about our community, 

that impacts us all.  We would love to 

hear your voice!! 


